
I recently had the pleasure of dealing with Wanda with 

regard to Leasing office space for our businesses. Wanda 

was extremely professional conscientious and dedicated to 

her work. Her service was excellent for both our group, the 

tenant and certainly how she represented the landlord.

I would have absolutely no hesitation in recommending 

her for any future needs anybody may have with regard to 

leasing commercial or office space. I certainly, as a landlord 

appreciate her hard work and intend on using her in the 

future

Michael Gelmon


